

Beginners Spanish Club

All Years

Dear Parents/Carers,

I'm pleased to let you know that <u>Beginners Spanish Club</u> will be continuing for **all year** groups in January.

Beginners Spanish Club will be on a **Wednesday afternoon between 3:00pm and 4:15pm** and will be run by Yolanda Griffiths from Lingotots.

The first session will be on **Wednesday 3rd January** and run for **12 weeks**, the last session will be on **Wednesday 28th March**.

The spaces are limited to 15 children, on a first come first served basis.

If your child would like to attend the club, please make your payment via Parent Pay www.parentpay.com no later than the end of the day on Monday 11th December so that your child can take part.

If you have a problem accessing parent pay please contact the school office.

The cost for this club is £45.50 which includes the course booklet.

If you do not hear from us, your child has secured a place.

Children are picked up outside the main reception (office) at 4:15pm.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Kinnon (Clubs co-ordinator)

Headteacher Carol McQuiggin
Arleston Lane, Lawley, Telford, TF4 2PR

01952 388410